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10/5/2024 

 

FOR THE INFORMATION OF MEMBERS: 

Yesterday, Airservices provided the UFUA with updated Enterprise Agreement and Deed drafts. 

The UFUA is forensically analysing the wording of both documents to ensure it aligns with what 
Airservices and the UFUA have agreed to. 

On Monday 13 May, BCOM will meet with Airservices face to face in Melbourne to settle the final wording 
of both documents. 

The UFUA will then review the documents to ensure the finer details are correct before Airservices puts 
them to a vote. 

With the conclusion of bargaining fast approaching, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 
unwavering support over the past six months.  

Your dedication has been instrumental in securing improved working conditions. Without your solidarity 
and commitment, these achievements would have been impossible. Thank you for standing with us every 
step of the way. 

 

In unity, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wesley Garrett, 
Secretary 
UFUA Aviation Branch 
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